
Photo Galleries now online!

We’ve now added a Media page to the website and have already
added two photo galleries! You’ll find photos from the 2016
Charity Car Show at the Charlotte Heavy Maintenance Hangar as
well  as  photos  from  the  recent  Flag  Raising  Ceremony  to
dedicate our brand new Veterans Memorial, also at the Heavy
Maintenance Facility!

Do you have photos from a recent union, lodge or station event
that  you’d  like  to  see  on  our  website?  Send  your  photos
(preferably in Zip file format) to webmaster@vl1725.org. We’ll
review and edit if necessary and get them online.

Check out the Media Page Here…

https://vl1725.org/photo-galleries-now-online/
http://vl1725.org/photo-galleries/

